
 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

Last year, the export of Zimbabwean sesame seeds to Japan started for the 

first time and the export of petalite, which is essential for the production of 

Banko-yaki earthenware pots, has been resumed after two years.  

 

Zimbabwe is scheduled to have a pavilion at the Osaka-Kansai Expo 2025 

starting in April this year, and TICAD 9 will be held in Yokohama this 

August, which is expected to further develop bilateral relations, including 

personnel exchanges such as visits of Zimbabwean high-level dignitaries to 

Japan. 

 

The number of annual visitors to Zimbabwe from Japan is close to 10,000. 

In order to dispel the old negative image of Zimbabwe, we are encouraging 

as many people as possible to come to experience not only the tourist spots 

such as Victoria Falls and safaris, but also the charm of Zimbabwe's rich 

nature and friendly people. 


